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Gregory Gunder receives Honorable Mention in the FilmGate Short Film Festival - Documentary 

Film Competition 
 

Cutler Bay, FL, May 27, 2021 – Gregory Gunder, of Cold Spring Video, has received an 
Honorable Mention from the FilmGate Short Film Festival - Documentary. The recognition was 
given for Gregory’s moving documentary short, Choral Music in South Florida - Dr. Kenneth 
Boos, which is the first in a series of short documentaries. Choral Music in South Florida 
features exceptional performances by Harmonic Disruption, as well as MDC Chamber Singers 
and The Civic Chorale of Greater Miami.  It also features Dr. Kenneth Boos, whose passion and 
leadership has shaped choral music for a broad spectrum of groups. 
 

“It is an honor to be recognized by FilmGate Short Film Festival - Documentary 
and we are very pleased to be a part of this competition.  We hope this will be 
the first of several short documentaries highlighting choral music in South 
Florida and its return from this pandemic.” 

The FilmGate Short Film Festival - Documentary Competition recognizes film, videography and 
new media professionals who demonstrate exceptional achievement in craft and creativity, and 
those who produce standout entertainment or contribute to profound social change. Entries were 
judged by Billy Corben, co-founder Rakontur Studios; Marya Myer, Interim Director of The 
Women’s Fund; and Joyce Belloise, VP of Content and Community Partnerships in South 
Florida PBS.  The panel said the following about Choral Music: 

 
“Such an interesting personality, a great deep dive, a beautiful story that had 
layers that unfolded perfectly.”  

 
Information about FilmGate Short Film Festival - Documentary and a list of recent winners can 
be found at http://www.filmgate.miami. FilmGate Miami is a non-profit film and new tech 
organization that empowers actors, writers, and independent filmmakers in Florida.  
 
Being selected and receiving an Honorable Mention in the FilmGate Short Film Festival, Cold 
Spring Video joins the ranks of other high-profile winners of this South Florida respected 
Festival. 
 
Entries are received from Miami-Dade area reflecting remarkable new talent. The FilmGate 
Short Film Festival - Documentary Competition helps set the standard for craft and creativity. 
The judges were pleased with the exceptional high quality of entries. The goal of FilmGate Short 
Film Festival - Documentary is to help winners achieve the recognition they deserve.” 
 
For more information call Gregory Gunder, (917) 572-4070 or visit Cold Spring Video’s website 
at www.coldspringvideo.com. 


